

## **December 8, 2009**

Dear Ms. Lipton,

Thanks so much for the toy delivery today! It was absolutely fantastic and the smiles on the faces of the children spoke volumes. They were so excited! Thanks again for making Christmas brighter for many, many, tiny tots!! Harmony House and New Community Corporation are very, very grateful to Second Chance Toys!

Regards,

Angela

Angela Stewart
Director of Communications

New Community Corporation 233 West Market Street Newark, NJ 07103 973 497-4413 201 259-5116